
Sunday Masses 

Saturday 5:00 P.M. 

Sunday 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

Holy Days: 

Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. 

Tuesday through Saturday 8:30 A.M. 
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SACRED HEART CHURCH 
83-17 78th Ave, Glendale, NY 11385 

Office Hours: 

Monday thru Friday: 9:00 A.M. to 6:00 P.M. 

Saturday: 9:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M 

Sunday: Closed.  

Sick calls and emergency anytime 

Rev. Marcin L. Chilczuk — Administrator, ext. 103 or 106 

Rev. John J. Fullum — Pastor Emeritus, ext. 124 

Rev. Joseph L. Cunningham — Associate, ext. 123 

 

 Trustees     Deacon   Pastoral Council President 
              John Schatz                      Deacon Peter Stamm   Rosemary Lazenby  
            Stephen Nathan 

     SH Catholic Academy           Director of Faith Formation           Pastoral Associate 

    Principal                         Laura Ciraolo       Nancy Baer 
            Joanne Gangi 

           Music Director            Business and Plant Manager      Bookkeeper 
          Charles Nicholson                Charles F. Wissert, ext. 102           Liliana Gomez, ext. 104 

Confessions: Saturdays: 11:00 A.M. to 12:00 P.M.. Thursday before First Friday: after  morning Mass 
 
 
       Rosary and Chaplet of Divine Mercy 
              Monday thru Friday at 8:00 A.M. 

              Miraculous Medal Novena 
Mondays after 8:30 A.M and 7:30 P.M. Masses 

       Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
    First Friday of the Month: 1:00 P.M. to 7:30 P.M. 

               Nocturnal Adoration Prayers 
             First Friday of the Month at 7:30 P.M. 

Celebration of Baptism 

First and Third Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M 

Registration: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Pr iest or  

Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the Baptism. 

BOTH parents must come in for registration. 

Instruction: Arrangements will be made at the time of Registra-

tion. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to registration. 

Celebration of Marriage 

Arrangements should be made at least six months in advance, prior to 

the proposed wedding date. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org for 

complete information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 

Our Parish Mission Statement 
We, the parishioners of Sacred Heart Parish, East Glendale, New York, are blessed with the responsibility to ourselves and to others to share 
our faith through actions, ministries, witness and prayer. We will love, respect and support each other and our community by being responsive 

to the needs of others 



Sacred Heart Church, East Glendale, NY 

SUNDAY – JANUARY 1 
 8:00 AM For the People 
 9:30 AM Members of Purgatorial Society 

 11:30 AM Donna Marie Michelucci 
 
MONDAY—JANUARY 2 
 8:30 AM Gladys Alonzo (Birth) 
 7:30 PM In Honor of the Holy Trinity & 
  The Blessed Mother 
 
TUESDAY – JANUARY 3 
 8:30 AM Joseph Perrino (Anniv) 

 
WEDNESDAY – JANUARY 4 

 8:30 AM Madeline Ludwig (Birth) 
 
THURSDAY –   JANUARY 5 

 8:30 AM Antoinette Grosso (Birth) 
 
FRIDAY – JANUARY 6 
 8:30 AM Daniel Conrad Duffy 

 
SATURDAY – JANUARY 7 
 8:30 AM Josephine McMahon 
 5:00 PM Thomas Wrenn 

Lynn Bacino Zoe Bonowitz, Ann Marie Caporale, 
Tim Chrissy, Marie Cronin, John Cruscuola, James 
Deifel, Karl DeSousa, Joseph Divone, Rita Fuchs, 
Angelo Ferrara, Steven Foss, Lina Gagliardotto, Fred 
Gerstheimer, Michael Giangrande, Mary Gollob, 
Shane Patrick Hanrahan, Debbie Hofmann, Kevin 
King, Roger & Rose Marti, Karen McGrath, Bill 
Niklaus, Sean O’Brien, Bonnie Opitz, Jerry Opitz, 
Maureen Ostermann, Santo Pantina, Donald Pfail & 
Family, Tom Quinn, Noel Jannello-Ruiz, Peter 
Schellenberg, Angela Sinacori, Nina Squillante, Ann 
Steinmann, Ruth Sundbach, Karen & Steven Weber, 
Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon 

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN DONAT-
ED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF FRANZ 
& MARIE MICHELITSCH 
By: Rose & John Stalzer & Family 
They will be remembered in a very special way at all of 
the Masses this week. 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 
IN LOVING MEMORY OF ANTOINETTE GROSSO 
By: her daughter 
She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 
BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR MARIE STOLL 
She will be remembered in a very special way this week in 
our prayers. 

FLOWER DONATIONS 
For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 
In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 
THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF ALICE & 
RUSSELL SMITH 
By: their niece 
They will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE RECTORY OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED 
ON NEW YEAR’S DAY, JANUARY 1ST & 
MONDAY, JANUARY 2ND. 



SOLEMNITY OF MARY, THE HOLY MOTHER OF GOD 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
MS. JOANNE GANGI 

 
BEST WISHES FOR A HAPPY & HEALTHY NEW YEAR! 

 
I hope that your holidays were enjoyable and now we’re ready to  
pick up where we left off. Classes resume on Tuesday, January 3, 
2017. The week starts off slowly as we get back into the swing of 
things. 
 
The Chess Club and Band will meet on Tuesday. This week be-
gins Variety Show rehearsals as well. 
 
Our students in grades 1 through 8 will attend First Friday Mass. 
Following the Mass, January birthdays will be announced and 
Student of the Month for December will be awarded. In addition, 
certificates will be distributed to the students who have achieved 
Honor Roll status for the first trimester in grades 5 through 8. At 
the end of each trimester the Peacemaker Award is given to one 
student in every grade who demonstrates Christian values. 
 
Believe it or not, we have already begun planning for registration 
in grades Nursery through seventh for September 2017. On Mon-
day, January 9th, we will hold our first Open House at 9:30 am. 
At this Open House, a Power Point Presentation will be shown. 
There will be an opportunity for questions and time will allow 
for classroom visits. Light refreshments will be served. All par-
ents interested in providing a solid, Catholic education for their 
children should make every effort to join us. 
 
On behalf of Sacred Heart Catholic Academy, I would like to say 
thank you to Mr. Michael Agate for sharing his talents with us. 
Mr. Agate built two beautiful book shelves that now stand inside 
the front entrance of our building. These shelves hold the multi-
tude of trophies and plaques that have been awarded to our stu-
dents. In addition, he’s working on a corner shelf that will hold 
an angel statue that the faculty purchased in memory of Mrs. 
Maryann Klimas, our previous school secretary who touched the 
lives of many who entered our doors. 
 
The first marking period has ended for the high schools and I am 
pleased to congratulate our alumni who have achieved Honor 
Roll status. 
 
The Mary Louis Academy 
Elana Caceres, Angelica Cieslak, Alyssa Ciniglio, Monica Mur-
ray, Kayla Osorio, Antonella Ramos, Stephanie Spariosu and 
Kimberly Vineski 
 
Cathedral High School 
Victoria Dookie, Kayla Valentin 
 
St. Francis Preparatory School 
Isabella Agate, Michael Anello, Daniel Contino, Jacqueline De-
Falco, Calogero Giacomarra, Christopher Hardy, Samanthaa 
Reinhardt, Olivia Silvestri, Heema Singh 

 

LET US PRAY for  all the men and women who are 
serving in our Armed Forces especially: John David 
Schatcle, US Navy, SGT. Jonathan Femenella, US Ar-
my, SP4 Cody Nelson, US Army Infantry, Kevin Sha-
loo, US Air Force, LT. Mark Foris, US Navy, LTC. Ei-
leen Frances Gillespie, US Army, Captain Jeanmarie 
Kratzer, US Army, Robert C. Matzelle, US Army, 1st 
LTC. Keith Nonnenmann, US Navy, Joshua A. Ruiz, 
US Marine Corp, Capt. Alex Speigel, US Army. If you 
would like to add a name to this list, call Parish Ministries 
at 718-821-3285 with the appropriate information. 

The Food Pantry has been able to help many families 
in Glendale this Holiday Season due to your contin-
ued generosity. Please don’t forget the need is great. 
We are always in need of pasta, jarred pasta sauce, 
canned soup, canned tuna, canned chicken, peanut 
butter, jelly, pancake mix, pancake syrup, rice, cof-
fee, tea, sugar, equal and flour. 

The Prayer Shawl Committee will meet in the Parish 
Ministry Office on Thursday, January 12th directly 
after the Sacred Heart Senior Guild Meeting. 

The St. Joseph & St. Padre Pio Prayer Group invites 
all parishioners and members to celebrate the Epiphany 
with a “Live Nativity” Pageant on Saturday, January 7th 
after the 8:30 Mass. After the Pageant we will have our 
monthly meeting in Pfeiffer Hall. We look forward to 
seeing you all. 

Msgr. McClancy Memorial High School 
Matthew Autz, Julia Fleri, Andrew Fox, Dominick 
Maciejaszek, Gabriel Maciejaszek, Peter Maxham, 
Brady Paczkowski, Joseph Pullara, Keith Rehberger, 
Michael Smith, Kristen Villafuerte, Vanessa Whitmore 
 
Cathedral Preparatory School 
Arthur Vollmerhausen, Christopher Vollmerhausen 



JANUARY 1, 2017 

REMINDER-50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT SA-
CRED HEART PARISH-Envelopes are on the radi-
ators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 
a winner. The next drawing will be December 26th in 
the vestibule after the 8:30 am Mass. Due to bulletin 
transmission deadlines, the December winner will be 
announced in the bulletin for the week of January 8th. 

Pastoral Institute: Foundations for Ministry Program 
Are you thinking about volunteering for a parish minis-
try? Are you already in ministry or part of the Parish Pas-
toral Council but need an update on the teachings of the 
Catholic Church? Perhaps the Pastoral Institute’s Foun-
dations for Ministry Program is for  you! This 10 week 
program, designed for adult learners, covers a different 
topic each week. For example, The Emerging Role of the 
Laity; Jesus: His Message, His Ministry, and One 
Church, Many Faces. Classes begin in January and are 
being offered in Brooklyn and in Queens in English and 
Spanish. If you are interested go to: 
 
http://dioceseofbrooklyn.org/get-involved/
pastoral institute/foundations-ministry/ for  more 
information and to register. Registrations online on-
ly! For more information you may also contact the 
Pastoral Institute at 718-281-9556 or at 
pastoralinstitute@diobrook.org 
Or call Richie Hutter at 917-836-7514. 

The next Bereavement Meeting is on Wednesday, January 
11th from 1:30 to 3:30 pm. We meet in the Par ish Min-
istry Office which is located in the convent basement. En-
ter through the convent gate on 77th Avenue and proceed 
to the convent back door that is on street level and has a 
sign indicating PARISH MINISTRIES. Our phone num-
ber is 718-821-3285. 

NEW YEAR’S SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday, December 31st-New Year’s Eve 
Mass: 5:00 PM 

 
Sunday, January 1st-New Year’s Day 

Masses: 8:00 AM, 9:30 AM & 11:30 AM 
 

NO EVENING MASS ON NEW YEAR’S DAY 

On January 6th, First Friday, there will be Exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament from 1:00 pm to 7:30 pm, at 
which time there will be Nocturnal Prayers and con-
cluding with Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament. 

Can you spend a half hour with Jesus? First Fri-
day is January 6th. Please sign up for Eucharistic 
Adoration. The sign-up sheet will be in the vesti-
bule of the church. Adorers are needed from 1pm 
through 6:30 pm at half hour intervals. 

Bishop DiMarzio and the staff of Catholic Charities 
Brooklyn and Queens along with those served by Catho-
lic Charities send their sincerest thanks to the parishion-
ers of Sacred Heart parish for their generous contribu-
tions to the Christmas Collection for Catholic Charities. 
Your gifts enable Catholic Charities to continue to work 
with the children and families of our diocese who are in 
need. If you missed the special collection last week, your 
donation is still urgently to help Catholic Charities con-
tinue our critical work. Donations may be mailed to: 
Catholic Charities Brooklyn and Queens, Attn: De-
velopment & Communications, 191 Joralemon Street, 
12th Floor, Brooklyn, New York 11201. 


